Voicemail statement from Janice M. O’Brien
April 5, 2010, 1:45 PM

I strongly oppose the Regional Water Supply Program called Water for Monterey
County. I also strongly support the position enunciated by Monterey Peninsula Water
Management District Board members Kristi Markey, Alvin Edwards and Judy Lehman.
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